
November 15, 2005 
 

Finance and Personnel Committee 
City of Milwaukee Common Council 

200 East Wells Street 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
 

 RE: 2006 Contract with American Pharmacists Association Foundation 

 

Dear Members of the Finance and Personnel Committee: 
 
On October 12, 2005 Cindy Wicht, Director of Operations for the American Pharmacy 

Foundation (APhA) made a presentation to the Finance and Personnel Committee regarding the 
City of Milwaukee participation in the Diabetes Ten City Challenge in 2006.   The City 

Attorney’s Office is reviewing a contract with the APhA Foundation for approval by Finance and 
Personnel Committee.    
 

Please schedule a file for the next Finance and Personnel Committee to approve this contract.  
 Thank you  

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael Brady 

Employee Benefits 
 
Cc:  Ellen Tangen, City Attorney’s Office 

 Maria Monteagudo, DER  
 Dennis Yaccarino, Budget Office 

   James Owczarski, Council Administration Manager 
 Barry Zalben, Legislative Reference Bureau 

Marianne Walsh, Fiscal Staff 

Mark Ramion, Fiscal Staff 
Joanna Polanco, Common Council Staff 

Terry MacDonald, Common Council Staff 
 

 

 
 


